
186

Submitter Comments:

Submitted by:

Submission No:

Termination of Pregnancy (Live Births) Amendment Bill 2024

Attachments:

Publication: Making the submission public but withholding your name 

See attachment

-



1

From:  

Sent: Sunday, 28 April 2024 3:49 AM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission - 

 

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sat Apr 27 2024 
Name Withheld  Submission by  

The Government has a responsibility to protect the lives of every person in its premises whether elderly or 
newly born. Doctors and nurses are duty bound to save lives.  
Any Government that allows any living person to deliberately die by denying them the means of survival is 
guilty of callous neglect.  
I urge the committee to recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislation and I have to say that I cannot 
believe that anyone elected to Parliament would be callous enough to leave a newborn human being to die 
unattended in a hospital or to legislate that hospital staff should do that.  
Dear members of the committee, 
My name is , I am an elderly pensioner and I live in Brisbane.  
I am appalled that live babies who have survived an abortion can be left unattended to die. I cannot imagine 
the pain and suffering they must endure before death, especially in a hospital, a place constructed to care and 
protect human lives.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Unsubscribe - Unsubscribe Preferences 
 

   

 

-




